Fall 2015

Transformation in the City.

In 2015 momentum has grown significantly due in large part toc community

based monthly gatherings at the
Western District Police Station, inten-
tional strategic networking, the
completion of key projects and the
committed day to day efforts of the
SafeCity Leadership Training Program
participants and other partners. being
present and active.This year we began
the development of a “Tactical Mind-
set” in being aware of challenges along
with intentionally viewing and acting
upon them as opportunities to initiate
change.

Community Qutreach Day is on
Thursday each week. We distribute
food to our neighbors and visit area
shelters with outreach teams. We
have opportunites to help, meet
needs and consult when we do home
visits or they drop by the Freedom
center.

i TheSafeCity Center- 561 Edmund Ave

gésthan 1 block from the Kolnonta House
corner of Edmund Ave & K

The SafeCity Project is an initiative begun in 2011 as a partnership of the
Frogtown Community House & Garden Project, Kingdom Come and
Koinonia MN to build relationships between police, individuals, businesses
and community groups in the Frogtown neighborhood that will lead to

NEW SAFECITY SHORTVIDEO

online now at www.safecityproject.com

“On behalf of the Western District, | really
want to thank you. Your generosity does
not go unnoticed and affirms our
partnership, which | look forward to
growing. We are grateful to have you in
the district and that we are partners in
our continued effarts to make living in
the City a better place.”
Commander Paul iovino
Senor Commander Western District
Saint Paul Police Dept

YOU CAN HELP!

we need youl...

food, construction help, parnerships, friends,
volunteer clean up days, social work support,
teachers, administrators child care, painting, art,
gardening and more!

Frogtown Neighborhood
CRIME REDUCTION PARTNERSHIP
www.SafeCityProject.com
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